
Jerome Manarchuck

From:

	

Jennifer Burkhiser <jburkhiser@familyradio.org >
Sent:

	

Wednesday, August 15, 2018 7:29 PM
To:

	

Jerome Manarchuck
Cc:

	

Matt McCormick
Subject:

	

Resumption of Normal Operations: WFSI Notice
Attachments:

	

WFSI(AM) STA Grant Letter July2Ol 8.pdf

Dear Mr. Manarchuck,

I am pleased to report that WFSI (AM), licensed to Baltimore, MD, (FIN: 43864) for which the below Engineering STA was
issued has had its transmitter repaired.

Therefore, WFSI is now operating according to its license and the attached Engineering STA (WFSI AM BSTA-
20180705AAT) granted 7/06/2018 is no longer required. A confirmation of receipt of this message would be
appreciated.

Thank you,

Jennifer Burkhiser

Director, Broadcast Compliance

Family Stations, Inc.
112 North Elm Street
Shenandoah, IA. 51601
Office: 712-246-5151
Web: http://www.famiIyradio.org

"Everything we do at Family Radio is to enable people to discover, read, trust, and profess the Word of God, the Bible"

From: Matt McCormick <mccormick@fhhlaw.com >
Sent: Friday, July 6, 2018 9:10 AM
To: Jennifer Burkhiser <jburkhiser@familyradio.org >

Cc: Joan George <george@fhhlaw.com >; Robert H. Branch <rbranch@familyradio.org>
Subject: WFSI(AM) (BSTA-20180705AAT) - Granted 7/06/2018

Good morning Jennifer,

As you probably have already learned, the FCC Audio Division granted the STA request to operate WFSI (AM),
Baltimore, MD, with reduced power during daytime hours and to take the station silent at night.

The FCC letter granting the STA is attached.

Please note that the STA expires January 2, 2019. If the station is not back in operation with its licensed facilities
by that date, Family will need to file for an extension of the STA.

Best regards,
Matt McCormick

Matthew H. McCormick



Fletcher, Heald & Hildreth, PLC
1300 North 17th Street
11th Floor
Arlington, VA 22209
Main Office: 703-812-0400
Direct: 703-812-0438

From: Jerome Manarchuck {mailto:Jerome.Mana rchuck@fcc.gov]
Sent: Friday, July 06, 2018 9:58 AM
To: Matt McCormick <mccormick@fhhlaw.com >
Subject: WFSI (AM) (BSTA-20180705AAT) - Granted 7/06/2018

Matt,

Please see attached.

Jerry

Jerome J. Manarchuck, P.E.
Electronics Engineer
Media Bureau/Audio Division
202-418-7226
Jerome. Manarchuck@fcc.gov

------------------------------ Confidentiality Notice: This message and any attachments may contain information that is
privileged and confidential. If you have reason to believe that you are not the intended recipient or a person responsible
for delivering this message to an intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any review, dissemination, distribution,
or copying of this message is strictly prohibited. If you have reason to believe that you are not the intended recipient or
a person responsible for delivering this message to an intended recipient, please contact the sender immediately by
reply email and destroy all copies of the original message. ### Please consider the environment before printing this
email.
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